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24 July 2015 
Dear Members, 
 
AGM / Pizza Day: 
In June we had our Annual General Meeting and Pizza Day. This was a successful day with about 80 people attending. If 
you wish to read the President’s Report, please go to our website and click the page ‘news’ 
(http://www.AITMbrisbane.com.au/news/) 
 

Upcoming Events: 
Please find attached flyers/invites to our upcoming events.  
 

29 August: Bus Trip Annual Pilgrimage Padre Pio X (patron saint of emigrants from Treviso) Please RSVP as soon as 
possible for this, as we need a minimum of 40 people to secure the bus hire and cover costs. Failing sufficient numbers, we 
will need to arrange to meet there or car pool. 
 

6 September: Father’s Day Lunch, with a qualified chef producing a 4 course meal. Tickets $40 each, kids under 12, free. 
 

25 October Carte day & Lunch at ANFE 10am, followed by lunch at the ANFE where all are welcome. This will be either al 
le carte or a set menu. For details closer to the date, please phone, email, or check our website or Facebook page. 
 

6 December: Christmas Lunch. Place and details to come. We will post invites, or check our website or Facebook site. 
 

NEWS: 
 

Membership Cards: At the AGM we handed out new membership cards (proudly sponsored by EPOCA). If you weren’t 
there, please find them enclosed. 
 

Events Sub-Committee: At the AGM, we welcomed nominations for an Events Sub-Committee to help the committee. We 
welcome Adriana Bardini-Hage, Davide Maggiolo, Virginia & Nancy Ceccato. If you would like to help our in any way, please 
contact us, we always welcome extra pairs of hands! 
 

Complimentary Memberships: This month, I have personally sent out complimentary membership to our past members 
that we still had records of. Why? I was requested from the administration in Treviso, to see if it was possible to make 
amends for what had happened before my time and have a happy, united and strong association. 
It is my aim to invite everyone past and present to join and to support my desire to live by our association’s motto, 
Prosequiamo La Nostra Cultura Trevigiana, All United and in Harmony. 
Many changes have been made since the previous turmoil.  I believe it is time to forget the past and look at the future- as a 
strong, well coherent Association and live by our motto. 
These complimentary membership are full memberships for the 2015.  It entitles receivers to the right and privileges of all 
financial members – including the right to vote and nominate for a position on the committee at the next AGM around 
February/March 2016 (all positions will be vacant). I believe this is a fair way for everyone to have the opportunity to vote, to 
be on the committee, the only way to do what the Treviso Sede have requested. 
 

New Facebook Page: We have a new Facebook page. We will list news and event on this page, and anyone can view it, 
you don’t need to have a Facebook account. Please have a look, and ‘like’ our page to keep up to date. Also ‘share’ and let 
you friends / kids / family know about our page. 
 

Correspondence: We would like to keep our mailout costs down. If you are able to 
receive letter/invites by email, please write to us with your full name and email address. 
 
 
 
 

Yours Sincerely, 

Cav. Gilberto Maggiolo  
Il Presidente dell'Associazione Internazionale Trevisani nel Mondo Sezione di Brisbane Inc. on behalf of all the committee. 
 


